
 

Year 4 Topic Home Learning 2nd Half Spring Term 2018 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

                                  Welcome back! We hope you all enjoyed the half 

term break. This half term is comparatively short so for the topic home 

learning we would like the children to complete one topic of their 

choosing to do with Sound. Below are some suggestions but please feel 

free to be guided by your child’s particular interest: 

 

 Research how sounds are made. 

 

 Create a Sound Quiz to test us on. 

 

 Make an instrument and then write the instructions to explain how 

you made it. 

 

 What sounds are pleasant and unpleasant? How do they make you 

feel? Can you represent them in Art or in writing? 

 Research the Speed of Sound 

 Research the human ear. How do we hear? 

 Do all animals hear? Why are animal ears different shapes? 

 

The children can present their work as a poster, piece of Art, ICT (e.g. a 

PowerPoint), as a booklet etc. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Year 4 Team 

                    

 
 


